

Indiam Creek News

SEPTEMBER 1990

********** ANNUAL INDIAN CREEK PICNIC ***********

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 23RD

5:00 P.M.

COMMON AREA BEHIND KELLENBERGERS

All residents and lotowners are invited to attend picnic. Bring your own meat to cook over the fire, table service, lawns chairs, and a covered dish to share with everyone. Soft drinks will be provided. There will be a business meeting and volleyball.

GARAGE SALES

Judy Doubet and Theresa Smith had garage sales at their homes on Saturday, August 25th. We drew a steady crowd mostly from the signs off the 60 garage sales in Hudson. Both thought it was definitely worthwhile.

I have planned another garage sale for September 21st & 22nd. This is the same date scheduled for Lamplighter Subdivision south of Towanda. Last Spring, they had 20 garage sales in their subdivision. I have made arrangements with Lamplighter and I will be providing advertising and signs for both subdivisions for this sale. So far I have three people committed to doing garage sales - Carol Myers, Judy Doubet, and Karen Higgins - and around ten people who gave me "maybes" on those dates.

We need as many homes as possible to make this a success. Call me at 728-2990 if you are interested.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
BRADY REALTY & ASSOCIATES / BETTER HOMES & GARDENS